
Dear Parents/Carers,

On Tuesday 12 December at 6.00pm, we are presenting our Performing Arts Winter Festival.

The evening will include short pieces of dance, drama and music and has been created by students
from Year 7-13 during extra-curricular clubs and rehearsals.

Tickets for this event will be £5.00 each and can be purchased via Parentpay from Friday 10th
November. Unfortunately there will be no tickets available on the door so please ensure you pre
book. We will also not be producing paper copies of tickets this year and will have a list on the door of
bookings.

If your child is performing in this event, they will need to arrive at school no later than 5.30pm in order
to prepare for their performance.

We look forward to sharing our work with you on what we hope will be a fun and festive evening.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs H Harley

Lead Teacher of Performing Arts

Headteacher: Sam Orsborne
St Agnells Lane, Hemel Hempstead

HP2 7HL 01442394141
admin@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk

Twitter@Astley_Cooper
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